Amanda Catalfamo

From: McElligott, Timothy G [Timothy.McElligott@co.ontario.ny.us]
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 3:50 PM

To: acatalfamo@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: German Brothers Industrial Park - Site Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Amanda,

A County highway work permit for the modification of an existing driveway will be required for the above referenced
project.

Thanks

Timothy G. McElligott, P.E.
Professional Engineer

Ontario County Department of Public Works
2962 County Road 48
Canandaigua, NY 14424

Tel: 585.393.2999, Fax: 585.396.4283
e-mail: timothy.mcelligott@co.ontario.ny.us




